
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
 Tel:   020 7722 8500   
 ​admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk   
 ​www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
Monday 23rd September 2019  
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
As some of you will have heard in the news there have been many on-going global protests                                 
about Climate Change around the world and most recently many secondary and primary                         
school aged children have marched for this cause. Last Friday, many took to the streets and                               
were part of the global climate change marches across the country. On Friday 27th September                             
we will join with millions of others across the world in protesting about climate change.   
 
Children at Primrose Hill have become more aware of the climate and environmental issues                           
with one of our Primrose Promises being: ​Look after the environment​. We have discussed these                             
marches in assembly and teachers have and will look more closely at the issues in class, as                                 
linked to PSHE. As a result, and in collaboration with Carlton, Rhyl, Fleet and Gospel Oak, we                                 
are giving the children from Nursery to Y6 the opportunity to take part in our own climate                                 
protest. 
 
On ​Friday 27th September​, we will take all the children on a march around our local area.                                 
During the week, the children will be making posters and banners and will learn more about the                                 
issues at hand.   
 
At 2.30 pm Primrose Hill children and staff will gather on the top playground with placards                               
made from recycled materials. We will then leave by the top gate, walk up Chalcot Road to                                 
Fitzroy Road, onto Regent’s Park road, up to St Mark’s Crescent onto Gloucester Avenue and                             
back to school via Princess Road.   The local press are going to be alerted. 
 
We would like to invite all parents, grandparents and carers to join us for our walk. If you would                                     
like to bring any banners or placards for the children to carry feel free to do so. If you would like                                         
to come along please assemble on the pavement alongside the school perimeter and then join                             
your children as each class comes out of the gate. I hope you are able to come and join your                                       
child(ren) if you have time. 
 
Children from the other schools will be taking part in similar activities at the same time.  
Should any parent not want their child to take part please contact the office and let us know. 
 
 
Robin Warren 
Head Teacher 

Head Teacher:   Robin Warren 
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